
New York South Assembly Area 2023 Annual Appeal

*PLEASE CONTRIBUTE*

Dear Al-Anon/Alateen Family Groups (AFGs) and Members of New York South, 
 
Our Seventh Tradition encourages AFGs to be fully self-supporting. This includes 
contributing financially to our service arms [District, Al-Anon Information Services (AISs), 
Area, World Service Office (WSO)] and being of service.  New York South Assembly 
Area (NYSAA) works to fulfill our primary purpose: to help families and friends of 
alcoholics and to function as an important link between NYSAA groups, members, 
districts, and World Service. For the Area to continue fulfilling its role, we need your help
—both financially, and with your service. As a result of changes stemming from the 
pandemic, contributions to the Area have decreased dramatically over the last three 
years. For more information on the current financial balances and prudent reserve, 
please click 2023 Area Finances. 
  
Here’s how your contributions help support our NYSAA groups

• Facilitating group inventories
• Hosting bilingual and hybrid Area assemblies, meetings and workshops
• Maintaining accurate group records
• Maintaining Area website and calendar
• Organizing Al-Anon meetings at AA conventions and workshops 
• Planning 2024 Discovery Convention
• Sending our delegate to the annual World Service Conference
• Sponsoring Area public outreach projects
• Training Al-Anon Members Involved in Alateen Service (AMIAS)

 
How to help
We ask our NYSAA groups and members to be as generous as possible. We’re so 
grateful to those of you who have recently contributed (groups, members, districts, AISs 
and NYC  Intergroup). We continue to rely on your generous contributions.
                   
Two ways to contribute to New York South Assembly Area
1)Through NYSAA website
New York South Assembly Area
 
2) Send a check or money order to: New York South Assembly Area. Include your group 
number and your own return address; a receipt will be sent to 
you.                                                                                  
New York South Assembly Area  
P.O. Box 30, Radio City Station  
New York, NY 10101

With gratitude and appreciation for your fellowship, 
New York South Area World Service Committee (AWSC)
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